
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date: 10-23-17  

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

At 10:32 AM on Sunday, October 22, 2017 the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a robbery that 

took place at Sensations Lingerie, N8089 State Hwy. 33, in the Town of Beaver Dam.  Investigators responded to 

find that two male subjects entered the business and were able to steal an undisclosed amount of money while 

the employee was secured in a room within the building.  No weapons were believed to have been used in the 

commission of the crime and no one was injured.  As this case is currently under investigation, no further details 

about the incident will be released at this time so as to maintain the integrity of the investigation. 

Attached with this release is a photo of the two suspects involved.  One male was wearing a grey sweatshirt, 

orange gloves, and blue jeans.  The second suspect was wearing a grey/black hooded sweatshirt, black jeans and 

carrying a black and green duffle bag. Both subjects are believed to have been wearing masks.  If anyone has 

information regarding this incident or as to the identity of these two suspects, please contact the Dodge County 

Sheriff’s Office at 920-386-3726.    

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt. 
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